The School of Teaching ESL

Helping the World Communicate

Free Teaching ESL
INFORMATION SESSION

Have you been considering teaching English abroad or
locally? Come to a free information session to find out
about:

e Training opportunities at the School of Teaching ESL.

e Requirements for local and overseas jobs.

Date: 03/20/2013

Time: 7:00- 8:00 PM

Location: 9620 Stone Ave N, Suite 101, Seattle, WA 98103
After a short presentation on the training options available at

the School of Teaching ESL, there will be a Q&A session and an
opportunity to meet instructors and graduates of the program.

Contact: 206-781-8607 or STESLinfo@spu.edu

Register online at: http://steslmarchinfosession.eventbrite.com/



